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March 6, 2015

BLUE SKY HEIGHTS WUA CLANCY
STANFORD BECKER

2 ROCK RIDGE DR

CLANCY MT 59634

Re: Rescission of Total Coliform Monitoring Violation for: Blue Sky Heights WUA Clancy,
PWSID: MT0000030, Class: C

Dear Stanford Becker:

This letter notifies you that the Department of Environmental Quality has closed the Health
Advisory issued on January 21, 2015 to the Blue Sky Heights WUA Clancy. This closure is
based on proof of public notice that was received on January 22, 2015, and five or more routine
samples collected on February 5, 11, 17, 18, and 26, 2015 that showed no presence for
coliform bacteria.

Blue Sky Heights WUA Clancy can remove any public notices that have been posted and notify
users of the system that the Health Advisory issued on January 21, 2015 is no longer in effect.
Please return to a regular sampling schedule. Sample(s) should be labeled to appropriately
reflect distribution samples (DS001 /SP001). If you have any questions or comments, please
contact me at the number listed below.

Sincerely,

///&7“ %‘“\
Emily Ewart
Total Coliform Rule Manager
Montana Department of Environmental Quality
Public Water Supply Section
Phone: (406) 444-3425

E-Mail: eewart@mt.gov
Fax: 406-444-1374

CC: PWS File
Jefferson County Sanitarian
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